
On January 20, 2016, Native American leaders and Service officials celebrated 

completion of the agency’s revised policy guiding government-to-government relations 

between tribes and the agency. Sixteen tribes worked with Service representatives for 

more than two years to revise the policy, which in Service Director Dan Ashe’s words 

“will foster and nurture relationships with tribes and honor the mutual trust of 

guardianship we hold for decades to come.” 
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http://www.fws.gov/news/ShowNews.cfm?ref=revised-policy-strengthens-service%E2%80%93native-american-tribal-collaboration-&_ID=35445
http://www.fws.gov/nativeamerican/pdf/Policy-revised-2016.pdf



